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RAJ BHAVAN
MALABAR HILL
MUMBAI 400 035

(45 May 2017.

Subject : The ICT Programe (Spoken Tutorial Project) undertaken
by the Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of
India.

Dear

I am desired to enclcse herewith a brief note‘alongwith details of
Spoken Tutorial Project, received from the Project Manager (Spoken Tutorial
Project), Indian Institute of Technology, Mumbai, for your consideration.

The said course is funded by the Ministry of Human Resource
Development, Govt. of India, in collaboration with IIT, Mumbai and is
available free of cost, by which a student can undertake software courses on
his own and get certificate from IIT. However, there appears to be lack of
awareness amongst the students about the said course.

I am, therefore, desired to request you to generate awareness among
faculties and students and to facilitate the enrolment for the online training
programme, in your University.

Action taken report in the matter may be sent to this office for

information of the Chancellor.

With regards,
Yours sincerely,

Ak

%¢  (B.Venugopal Reddy)

All the Vice-Chancellors of the Universities in the State



